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Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 6:02 AM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (August 9th, 2024)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Chief's Message 

Thank all of you who volunteered to participate in 
another successful and fun National Night Out! Now… I 
know it wasn’t a contest… but IF it was… I definitely 
won the eating contest again this year! In all 
seriousness, this is always one of my favorite nights of 
the year and a fantastic chance to meet with each of our 
neighborhoods, share some excellent conversations, a 
BUNCH of hugs and handshakes, and connect with 
those we serve. I even got to throw axes at one of our 
North City block parties with Mayor Roberts! Friday, Fox 
13 will be here to film a local story about the outreach 
and engagement we have been building in Shoreline. 
Thanks to all of you sharing the love for this important 

piece of our daily work. 

I want to personally thank MPO Cullen, THE Shoreline Traffic Unit, for already 
making a visible difference in his new role. Twice this week already I have heard 
thanks from our community for seeing him running speed emphasis. This 
contribution to making our city safer is very impactful. Thank you, MPO Cullen. 

We are one week closer to seeing our newly added patrol team member in both 
Kenmore and Shoreline and getting you all some much needed and much deserved 
relief. This has been a long time coming. Thank you for your continued hard work 
and patience. 

- Chief Park 

Meeting Our Neighbors 

 



2

 

National Night Out in Shoreline Neighborhoods 

 

National Night Out with Kenmore Police and RCR MHPs 

National Night Out, a long-standing tradition in Shoreline, provided an excellent 
opportunity for police, city officials, crisis responders and other staff to connect with 
members of the community in a relaxed, informal setting. Shoreline Police visited 
more than 30 block parties citywide! Thank you to everyone who participated and 
looking forward to next year’s event! 
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Home Runs and High Fives 

 

 

Last Thursday, Shoreline Police Department – joined by family members and 
former Shoreline Officers Jurado and Fenton (now K9 Officers with Sound Transit) 
– faced off against the Spartans Special Olympics team in a competitive softball 
game at Hamlin Park. Officer Fenton led a great team effort with a solo home run 
blast.  

The game was a nail-biter. In the end, Shoreline PD managed to hold on to a one-
run lead for a final score of 7 - 6. Congratulations to both sides for all of the skillful 
plays, great camaraderie and outstanding sportsmanship that was shown. Special 
thanks to Ofc. Schettler for organizing this fun community building event!  

 

 
   

 




